
Welcome to New
Staff

As we bid farewell to our Business Manager Emily, 
We welcome our new office team - 

Kelly our Business Manager & 
Amy our Assistant Business Manager.

Summer Newsletter
This half term runs from April 15th to May 24th

Nappies!

Dates for your Diary

If your child is not toilet
training yet, please ensure
they come to playgroup in
NAPPIES and not Pull Ups. We
have a very high number of 2
year olds in our setting and
nappy changing with pull ups
takes considerably longer and
is taking staff away from
spending time with the
children. 

2 Year Funding

 Don’t forget, the new Working
Families 2 Year Funding came into
play in April 2024. Applications are

open now. If you have any
questions, please contact us

rotplaygroupadmin@googlemail.com

The eligibility requirements are the
same as the current 30 hour offer

for 3 year olds, and Tax Free
Childcare.

Hot Weather Warning
On sunny days, 

please ensure you send your children
with a sun hat 

& once a day sun cream applied.
Covering up with suitable clothing is

added protection.

Bank Holiday Monday May 27th
Half Term Break Monday 27th Friday 31st

Inset Day Monday June 3rd
Playgroup reopens Tuesday June 4th



We have availability for Ad Hoc sessions. If you would like
to book your child in for more sessions outside of their

usual schedule, please email us at
rotplaygroupadmin@gmail.com. 

If you have unused funding hours, we can use these until
mid June. If not, the prices are as follows:

Breakfast Club: 8am – 9am £7.90
Morning early start 8.30am -9am £2.95

Morning: 9am – 12 £17.70
Lunch Club: 12-1pm £5.90

Afternoon: 1pm – 4pm £17.70
After School Club: 4 – 5pm £8.90

Standard Full day: 9am – 4pm £41.30
Extended Full day: 8am - 5pm £58.10

Ad Hoc Sessions

Allergies
Please do not pack nut or egg
products in your child's packed
lunch. This is imperative as we
have children in the setting with
serious allergies.

Please pack alternative shoes if
your child is wearing wellies on
arrival as June is highly allergic
to latex.

Thank you for your
understanding.

Teddy Appeal
We are in need of soft toy donations for our fabulous Teddy Tombola

held at Radcliffe-on-Trent Carnival. 

This is a huge fundraiser for us, so please dig deep for those 

pre-loved best friends!

We can take donations at the gate, but if you need help, we may also

be able to collect from you, just let us know!

 

Please don’t forget to label coats, hats, bags and bott les to avoid

confusion, and check the lost property box regular ly .  Use the

STIKINS l ink on our website for waterproof non-iron labels which can

be used for a l l  these items and earns us commiss ion .

STIKINS Name Labels



Spaces Available
From September, we wi l l  be waiv ing an emotional farewel l  to our

school starters .  

As a result of this ,  we wi l l  have spaces avai lab le here at Preschool

P laygroup across a l l  sess ions .  P lease therefore recommend us to

friends & fami ly .

We are an Early Years sett ing provid ing a safe, caring and

stimulat ing environment for 2 – 5 year olds .  We are ful ly inc lus ive

and aim to offer affordable, h igh qual ity care to a l l  ch i ldren .  

Contact Numbers
Ill or Absent? Please call Playgroup on 07891829513 or email

rotpreschoolplaygroup@googlemail.com. Fees, invoices, funding, changes to
sessions or general admin queries? Please email Kelly at

rotplaygroupadmin@googlemail.com

Notice Period
Don't forget, 

there is a 4 week 

notice period for changing

sessions.

As well as teddies for our Tombola, 

we are in need of spare sunhats & wellies 

to enable the children to enjoy our

outdoor spaces in all weather.

Having a Clear out?


